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East Richland Christian Schools
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Christmas Time is Here,
the Most Wonderful Time of the Year!

Christmas Celebration Grades PK-6

Our Preschool-6th Grade Christmas Celebration will be in the church
sanctuary on Thursday, December 14 at 6:30pm. All are welcome to attend
this free evening of inspiring Christmas music and drama.

Christmas Break

The school offices will be closed for
Christmas break beginning on
December 21st, and will reopen on
January 4th. We pray that you will enjoy
your time with family and friends, as we
celebrate the Christmas season!

Students Serving in the Community
Some of our 6th-12th grade
students participated in the
Live Nativity at the courthouse
last week. The students chose
to brave the cold 1 additional
evening to bring the Live
Nativity to a local senior
assisted living center. Our
students also made Christmas £
cards for the residents.

Varsity Bowling Team

Our winter sports teams are underway and that includes our Varsity Bowling
team. This year we have 7 high school students on our bowling team: Alissa
Bruner (12th), Dessie Morris (11th), Josie Figaretti (10th), Hannah Shepherd
(10th), Abram Miller (9th), Sophia Molinar (9th), and Urlene Rohall(9th). Their
home bowling matches are held at St. Clair Lanes (schedule to right), come
out and support our Varsity Bowlers!

2024 Annual Faith-Walk Fundraiser

Our Faith Walk 2024 campaign is starting and we need your help! We need
new leaders for this project to oversee activities such as selling ads,
designing and ordering t-shirts, etc. These are not big time-consuming jobs,
but we do need people to help. We especially need people to sell ads for
the Faith Walk advertising booklet to local businesses. Contact Holly
Davidson at the High School office or holly.davidson@eastrichland.org if
you can help out! Thank you!!

Scholarship Drive

East Richland Christian Schools provides scholarships to families who,
without your help, would not be able to attend and receive a Christian
education. The impact a Christian education can make in our students lives
is eternal. The school board and staff believe that God would not want any
family desiring a Christian education for their child to be unable to attend
because of financial reasons. We appreciate your ongoing support of our
scholarship program.

Important Dates:

Dec. 14 — PK-6 Christmas Celebration
Dec. 19 & 20 -- HS Exams

Dec. 20 -- Last Day of School for 2023
Dec. 21-Jan. 3 -- Christmas Break
Jan. 4 - Classes Resume

Jan. 15 -- No School — M.L.K. Jr. Day
Jan. 27-- Homecoming

Lions Bowling Home Matches:

1/08 Bowling vs. Bridgeport
1/12 Bowling vs. Martins Ferry

1/19 Bowling vs. St. John’s Academy
All Home Bowling matches are held at St. Clair

Lanes at 3:30pm

Lions Basketball Home Games:

1/16 Varsity BB vs. Faith Christian 7pm
1/19 Varsity BB vs. Anchor 7pm
1/23 Varsity BB vs. East Liverpool 6pm

1/27 Homecoming Games vs. Christian
Life Center—more details to come
1/29 Varsity BB vs. Jefferson 6pm

All Home Basketball games are held at the
IFLC / HS Gym

“For to us a child is born, to us
a son is given, and the govern-
ment will be on his shoulders.
And he will be called
Wonderful Counselor, Mighty
God, Everlasting Father,
Prince of Peace.” — Isaiah 9:6




